


















IMPORTANT  DATES
Sept. 25th – Open House 4:45 – 5:20 pm


Sept. 28th – Full Day – Hurricane Make-Up

Oct. 10th – Walk to School Day @ 8:30 am


Oct. 19th – Full Day – Hurricane Make-Up

Oct. 22nd – 26th – Spirit Week




Oct. 31st – Regular School Day – Hurricane Make-Up 














Wow!  What a week it’s been!  I’m happy that Hurricane Florence is in our past, and I’m looking forward to getting

back on track with our learning.  The students did an excellent job returning to our regular schedule and routines!
Due to a prior commitment, I will be unable to attend Open House on Sept. 25th from 5:30 to 7:30 pm.  Instead, I would like to invite you to visit our classroom at 4:45 pm to learn about our curriculum, classroom procedures, and upcoming 2nd grade events.  Our session will end at 5:20 pm so that you may attend our PTA Opening Meeting at 5:30 pm.  If you are unable to join me at 4:45, please feel free to attend another 2nd grade classroom during the regularly scheduled time.  Please be reminded, that some policies and procedures may be different if you decide to attend another teacher’s session.  I hope you are able to join me at 4:45 pm on the Tuesday, September 25th!
Please be reminded to check your child’s “Parent Pocket” each night.  Important notes that need immediate attention will be sent home there.

Information went home on Thursday about our Field Trip to the Greensboro Science Museum.  The trip costs $45 as we will charter a bus for our transportation.  Please return permission slips and money by Oct. 1st.  The school nurse needs to review the permission slips 30 days prior to our trip.  If your child’s permission slip is not returned by Oct. 1st, it could prevent them from joining us.  We welcome WCPSS approved parent chaperones on this trip.  Please be reminded that parents need to renew their volunteer status each year.  This process takes time, so I encourage you to register as a volunteer on a Wake County computer as soon as possible.  
A letter went home explaining a future video session for Wolfpack Works and NC State.  We will video an Interactive Read Aloud for new teachers in October.  Please complete and return the permission slip if you will allow your child to participate.
Thank you Sara Skinner, Vicki Shute, and Casey Slock for volunteering in the classroom while I administered mClass assessments!  Your help is sincerely appreciated.
Weekly Word Work - Study the words on List A, Review Words, and Tricky Words. Please see the handout 123 Ways to Practice Spelling Words for a list of activities to use for practicing these words each night. There is no required homework for Word Work, however, your child should be prepared to take a spelling test every Friday.

From your PTA...
· Be Informed | Be Involved | Be Supportive Thursday,  9/25 at 5:30pm: Open House/PTA General.Meeting 
· The PTA is seeking a membership chairperson. For more info, please contact Wendie Hill at president@lespta.com. Join the PTA online at https://les.memberhub.store
Our Specials for this week are: PE, Library, Art, Health & Fitness, and Music
Email:  aavent@wcpss.net	                  School Office:  (919) 870-4200                    Sept. 21, 2018








